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Information for new patients.

Who is the doctor responsible for your care in this surgery?
You may be aware that from April 2015 all practices are required to provide all their patients with a named GP who will have overall responsibility for the care and support that our surgery provides to them.
Even though our surgery is singlehanded which means that in this surgery there is only one doctor who is responsible for the care of ALL our patients.  As a patient at this surgery, we have to inform you that your named GP is Dr Zarrouk. 
Dr Zarrouk will have overall responsibility for the care and support that our surgery provides to you. 
You do not need to take any further action, but if you have any questions, or wish to discuss this further with us, please contact us on 01204 521061.
Yours Sincerely

Dr A Zarrouk

